Police appeal following death
of 22-year-old man in Cowgate

Police are appealing for assistance from the public as they
investigate the death of a 22-year-old man whose body was
found in the Cowgate at around 2.45am on Wednesday 11lth July.

Emergency services responded and the man was pronounced dead
at the time.

It is believed he fell from George IV Bridge, where he had
been seen twenty minutes earlier.

There appear to be no suspicious circumstances surrounding
this incident and a report was sent to the Procurator Fiscal.

As part of this inquiry, however, officers are keen to trace
an individual who may have seen or spoken to the man prior to
his death.

This person is described only as being male and in his
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twenties wearing a light coloured t-shirt, trousers and
carrying a bag with a shoulder strap.

Detective Inspector Grant Johnston of Gayfield CID said:
“Firstly, I'd like to offer my deepest sympathies to this
man’s family and we are providing them with all the necessary
support and assistance they need.

“While we do not believe this death is in any way suspicious,
we would like to trace a person who may have seen or spoken
with the man prior to his death, as it will help us establish
exactly what happened.

“I would like to stress that this person has done nothing
wrong and we simply wish to speak with them as part of our
inquiries.

“If this was you, or if you have any other information
relevant to this incident then please contact us immediately
via 101 and quote incident number 368 of 11th July.”



